
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 January 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

During 2023 our students from Kinder to Year 12 will be involved in swimming as part of their physical education, 

lifesaving program and sport.  This permission note will cover all attendances at the pool.   

If you do not hold a season ticket for the pool your child will need to pay pool entry for each visit.  As with all 

outdoor activities in summer, a hat and sunscreen are required. Please ensure all items are clearly labelled with 

your child’s name. 

Please complete a separate permission note for each of your children and return the below slip to the office as soon 

as possible. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Chris Grasso 

Relieving Principal 

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

PERMISSION NOTE FOR SWIMMING 2023 

Student’s Name: _______________________________________ Age: _______________ Class: ______________ 

Season ticket?  Yes / No 

How would you rate your child’s swimming ability in a fresh water pool? 

□ Strong (able to swim more than 100m unassisted) 

□ Fair (able to swim more than 50m unassisted) 

□ Weak (able to swim more than 10m unassisted) 

□ Non-swimmer (unable to swim unassisted) 

Does your child have a medical condition that swimming may have effect on? Yes / No  

If ‘yes’ please give a brief description. 

 ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Is your child an asthmatic? Yes / No       

If ‘yes’, please ensure you have given the relevant details regarding your child’s asthma to the school. 

I hereby give permission for my son/daughter ________________________ to participate in the swimming activities 

in physical education, sport, swimming carnivals or any other school activity being held at the Barellan Swimming Pool.  

I understand that this involves walking to the pool, being in the pool or on the swimming pool grounds.   

Signature of Parent/Guardian: _______________________________________ Date: ____________________ 
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